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Townsend, Erle

From: Howard Reynolds <hfreynolds250@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:42 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am against adopting the California Advanced Clean Cars II regulations.  Maine does not have the electrical 

infrastructure required to support the electrical charging requirements necessary to charge a large portion of the motor 

vehicles on the road.  I also believe that the driving ranges required for operating EV's are not yet at the level required 

for daily operations of the general public.  The distances we need to drive and the cold temperatures we have in Maine 

in the winter make an EV vehicle impractical.  The current situation and options available are not what Maine people 

need in the near future.  Please don't force it on us. 

 

 

--  

Howard Reynolds  

72 Legion Rd 

Lubec, ME  04652 

 

Cell: 770-540-5901 

Land: 207-733-2346 

 

Email: HFReynolds250@gmail.com 


